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Dear Campus Family:
On behalf of the entire TSU Athletics program, please know that our thoughts and prayers remain with each of you during this unprecedented time. 
The COVID-19 pandemic is real, and its impact globally has undoubtedly presented a unique set of challenges for us all, especially in athletics. 
Today, the Ohio Valley Conference announced that conference competition during the fall semester will be postponed due to health and safety concerns related to the COVID-19 pandemic.  The OVC’s intent is to move fall sports’ regular-season competition and championships to the spring.  Though this is disheartening news for our student-athletes, we respect the conference’s decision, as it was made to ensure the health and safety of all student-athletes, coaches, staff and fans.
As the Director of Athletics for Tennessee State University, I truly appreciate the unwavering support of our campus leadership, sports medicine staff, facilities management, coaches and the TSU Athletics’ Pandemic Task Force team. These individuals have worked tirelessly to place TSU Athletics in the most favorable position to compete this fall semester. 
Moving forward, our student-athletes will continue to prepare for spring competition with optimism. As we navigate through these challenging times together, our athletics department is committed to providing all members of the Big Blue family with a safe and first-class experience.
As more details become available from the Ohio Valley Conference, please know that we will be utilizing all communication platforms in athletics to keep you informed. 
GO BIG BLUE!
-Dr. Mikki Allen, Director of Athletics
 

